
    

Newsletter
15th December 2023

We are committed to safeguarding children. 
Designated Child Protection Officer: Amelia Harding 

Deputy Child Protection Officers:  Kate Davenport, Lauren Stone 
Named Governor for Child Protection: James Beamish



    

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas from 
everyone at Our Lady of the Angels! 



    

A big thank you to the PTA for  supplying the tablecloths and 
Christmas crackers for our fantastic Christmas lunch.



    

House Points - Weekly/ Termly

 

Bevan House
441 (3093)

Stephenson House
333 (3138)

Pankhurst House
491 (3214)

Thompson House
336 (2744)



    

Reflective Awards

 

Year R Elsie
Year 1 Freddie
Year 2 Alarna
Year 3 Caroline
Year 4 Adam 
Year 5 Kamylle
Year 6 Ayomide



    

Aspiration Awards

 

Year R Maisie 
Year 1 Fire
Year 2 Lana
Year 3 Edward
Year 4 Dawid 
Year 5 Annabelle 
Year 6 Lily 



    

Independence Awards

 

Class R Aiden 
Class 1 Emeliya 
Class 2 Keshav
Class 3 Shivadha 
Class 4 Beren 
Class 5 Thomas
Class 6 Thomas 



    

Confidence Awards

 

Year R Ridhushni
Year 1 Joshua 
Year 2 Rosaleigh
Year 3 Ashwal 
Year 4 Antoni 
Year 5 Meelie
Year 6 Willow



    

Perseverance Awards

 

Class R Isaac
Class 1 Sean 
Class 2 Teddy 
Class 3 Jeremy 
Class 4 Melissa  
Class 5 Franky
Class 6 William



    

Risk-taking Awards

 

Class R Aaliyah
Class 1 Emmanuel 
Class 2 Chloe
Class 3 Shekinah
Class 4 Layla 
Class 5 William
Class 6 Gracie



    

Discipleship Awards

 

Class R Aimee
Class 1 Ebube
Class 2 Mille C  
Class 3 Xabryna 
Class 4 Delilah  
Class 5 Elisha
Class 6 Olivia



    

Upcoming Events

 

Monday 18th December - Monday 1st 
January

School closed. Christmas Break

Tuesday 2nd January School reopens 

Friday 5th January Residential meeting for Yr 5 parents
 in Class 6 at 3.15 p.m.



    

 

Dear Jesus

Help us to be kind and loving 
to others.

Amen



    

 

Contact us: 

Our Lady of the Angels, Queensway, Torquay TQ2 6DB

Tel: 01803 613095 

Email: admin@olota.uk 

Website: ourladyoftheangels.eschools.co.uk
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